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Good afternoon, 

On behalf of the undersigned residents of Grizzly Flats, we request that the El Dorado County Board of Supervisors, as 
part of their participation in the Budget Workshop on April 19, 2017, provide the much needed funding to repair and 
maintain the failing road infrastructure within the community of Grizzly Flats in this year's budget. 

Thank you very much for your consideration and support. 

Respectfully, 

Doug Updike 

Grizzly Flats, CA 

Mark Almer 

Grizzly Flats, CA 

Robert Ball 

Grizzly Flats, CA 

Mel Kelley 

Grizzly Flats, CA 
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